BCHC

Broward County Moeallhcares Conlition

Broward County Health Care Coalition
303 SE 17t Street #405
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33316

October 10, 2016

Chief Thomas DiBernardo

City of Sunrise Fire Department
10440 W Oakland Park Blvd.
Sunrise, FL 33351

Dear Chief DiBernardo,

The Broward County Health Care Coalition, on behalf of all its’ members, would like to take a
moment of your time, to thank you and your department for participating in Infection Control
Assessment and Response Project.

As such, the Broward County Health Care Coalition in partnership with Fire Chiefs Association
of Broward County would like to donate ByoPlanet’s Electrostatic Application System, to assist
your department with Best Practices in disinfection.

Please advise us of the procedure to be followed to approve the donation.

Thank you,
Broward County Heath Care Coalition

Jaime Caldwell
South Florida Hospital & Healthcare Association

President



